
Welcome to the New Term!!  We 
have a very busy term ahead and 

have lots of exciting events 
planned for this term—please try 

and join us if you can!! 
Paula Snee 

Key Stage 2 PE 
For the first half term, 
KS2 children will receive 
Netball Coaching on Tues-
days, Dance on Wednesdays 
and Cricket Coaching on 
Thursdays (Y3-5 only). 
Please ensure that children 
have the appropriate, 
named kit.  Thank you. 

Y6 SAT’s Week 
Monday 12th May — 16th 
May Y6 SAT’s—more  
details to follow. 

Arts Week 
Monday 19th May—23rd May 
We will be joining with chil-
dren from Fulford Primary—
we have lots of exciting Arts 
Activities planned around an 
International Theme! 

Cream Teas 
Everyone is welcome to 
join us for Cream Teas on 
Friday 6th June at 
2.00pm—lets hope for 
sunshine!! 

Sports Day 
Weather permitting—
Wednesday 2nd July at 
1.30pm 
 

PTFA Summer Fayre 
Saturday 12th July 
(provisional date).  More 
details to follow. 

Key Stage 2 Production 
Tuesday 15th July—2pm 
and 7pm. 

School closes on Friday 18th July and reopens on Tuesday 2nd September 
www.dilhorne.staffs.sch.uk 

Y6 Visits to Blythe 
Bridge High School 

Tuesday 17th June—
Puzzle day 
Friday 4th July –New 
Intake Day 


